
Magnolia Green Aquatics Association

Swim Team Volunteer Contract

The MGAA Swim Team depends on 100% parent involvement for successful swim meets. It 
takes over 60 parents to run a home swim meet and over 40 to run an away meet! Many 
hands make light work. 

Mark Your Calendars Now! 

Meets are scheduled on the following dates. 

June: 6th (H), 13th (H), 20th (A) and 27th (H) 

July: 5th (A) and 11th (H) 

NOTE: All meets will be Tuesday evenings with the exception of the 7/5 meet, which is a 
Wednesday.  

Parents of any Sea Dragons swimmer(s) MUST sign up to work three (3) meet halves. By 
registering your swimmer on the Magnolia Green Swim Team, you are agreeing to work a 
minimum of three (3) meet halves. Volunteering is a REQUIREMENT in order for your child 
to participate with the swim team regardless of whether they swim in the meets. However, if 
you are unable to volunteer at swim meets, please contact us and we may be able to offer 
volunteer positions outside of meet nights. Some positions require easy training and 
attendance at a training session, which counts as working a meet half. Please volunteer 
early to ensure you get the spots you want and record your commitments. Our Volunteer 
Coordinator, Kelly Sarver, will be communicating with you to confirm meet times and 
positions. As we get closer to the start of the swim season, we will have a schedule of 
trainings available for positions like Strokes and Turns.  

At the beginning of each meet, you will need to sign in at the volunteer table and obtain a 
name tag. If you cannot work the session you volunteered for, then you must find a 
replacement for your position. If you are a no-show for your assigned volunteer position or 
do not commit to the required number of meet halves, the MGAA reserves the right to 
assess a $150 fee per half unfulfilled. Fees for missed volunteer hours will be 
automatically charged to the card on file August 1, 2023. In addition, multiple no-shows 
can put your swimmer’s participation in practice and meets as well as their eligibility for 
Champs at risk. MGAA also reserves the right to assign you to unfilled volunteer positions if 
you have not met your volunteer requirement. You are ultimately responsible for finding a 
replacement and communicating any changes to the team’s Volunteer Coordinator if you 
are unable to volunteer at a meet.  

If you are a parent of ONLY a Mini Sea Dragon swimmer, you are not required to volunteer 
at regular team swim meets. There are other volunteer commitments for the Mini Dragons 
program.  


